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Find Us On Facebook or Visit Our Website
Go to www.facebook.com/HawleySeniorLiving. This is a great way to keep up with your family and friends at Hawley Senior 
Living. You can view photos and videos of many of our activities and events.If you are currently a facebook member, "like" us 
and receive updated posts. Visit our website at www.hawleyseniorliving.com to find information about services we offer in, view 
our newsletter and activity calendar, download admission information or complete and submit employment applications.

Hawley Senior Living
Offering Assistance With Daily Living

Tuesday, May 20
11:30 am - 1:00 

pm

Please join us!
Once again, there is no charge, 

please be our guests!

Please join us for our
Friends & Family
BBQ Luncheon

Stained glass isn’t just for cathedrals or Irish pub windows. Hawley Senior Living residents have 
been busy creating their own stained glass art. They took a glass pane frame, a pattern, some 
permanent markers and some tinfoil to make some incredible stained glass art. 



Hawley Senior Living

Every Thursday
1:45 Hymn Sing and 2:00 Worship

Thursday, May 1
Hegland-Lysne-Solem

Thursday, May 8
Hawley Lutheran

Thursday, May  15
Rollag-Park-Gran

Thursday, May 22
Hawley Alliance

Thursday, May 29
Rollag-Park-Gran

Why is this avid MN Twins fan wearing Chicago 
White Sox apparel? It's a friendly lost wager on a 
baseball game between the Twins and White Sox 
that resident Don Tomas and Activity Director 
Jenni Barr made. The loser had to wear the 
opponents apparel all day long and unfortunately 
the Twins lost miserably.

Our Easter “Scrambled” Egg Hunt was a great success! Resident hunted for hidden Easter 
eggs that contained letter tiles. If they collected tiles that spelled out “Easter” they won an 
Easter Basket. Congratulations to all our winners!



Congratulations to our
NCAA Men’s Basketball 

Bracket Challenge winner
Jackie Biewer!

Happy Hour Fun!
Happy Hour is always a good time. 
We have live music, mocktails and 
non-alcoholic beer, drawings and 
great prizes!
Pictured above is the winner of these 
beautiful tulips, Joyce Larson! 

Spring has sprung and we are SO excited! We picked up 
the leftover fall leaves and can’t wait til the weather 
warms up so we can plant flowers and use our beautiful 
patio.



Every April 22nd people celebrate Earth Day to show how much they care about our planet. These 
Hawley Preschool students are doing their part by picking up trash around the area. Thanks kids! 
Our residents really enjoyed watching all that energy through their windows!

Friday, May 16
2:00 pm
Music by

Kim Softing
Lefse and Other 

Norwegian Delights

Celebration

Norwegian
Constitution Day

Acrylic Painting Class


